
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

4th February 2025 
 

         Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 5 Trip to Paris – Wednesday 11th June 2025 
                                         
We are delighted to once again be organising a day trip to Paris for our Year 5 pupils as part of 
their study of French. The school has been running these trips for many years and it is always a 
wonderful and exciting day which is of great benefit for the children.  
 
We will have a fantastic day sight-seeing in Paris and will be travelling by Metro, having a picnic 
lunch and the children will have the chance to speak French in France.  
 
We plan to travel to Paris and back by Eurostar from Kings Cross St Pancras International on: 
Wednesday 11th June at 5.30am. 
 
We will be returning to the same place at 7.30pm. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £95.  In order to secure a place for your child, we are asking you to 
pay a non-refundable deposit of £20 by Tuesday 18th March as we have to pay our booking 
deposit. Please note that if a deposit is not received by that date we will be unable to hold a 
place for your child. If you are having any difficulties please contact us to discuss it. 
 
There will be a parents’ information meeting on Wednesday 5th March at 8:15am but if you 
would like to discuss any aspect of the trip with me in the meantime, please do contact me via 
the School Office. 
 
I would like to remind you that your child will need a valid passport on the day of the trip with 
6 months left on the expiry date.  If you need to renew/get them a passport, you will need to 
do this as soon as possible. If your child has a non-UK passport, please contact your embassy 
to find out what, if any, visas are required to enter France.  
 
Regarding post-Brexit health insurance, if your child already has a European Health Insurance 
Card (EHIC) they can continue to use this until it expires. If they do not have an EHIC or it has 
expired, you can apply for a Global Health Insurance Card (GHIC). Please visit the NHS website 
for further information.  This is free – apply for yourself and then add any children. 
 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jennifer Williamson 
French Teacher 

 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-ehic-european-health-insurance-card/
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-ehic-european-health-insurance-card/


  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

St Mary’s CE Primary School - Year 5 Paris Trip Wednesday 11th June 2025 
 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO CONFIRM YOUR CHILD IS ATTENDING 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Paris on 11/6/25 

 

I have paid £20 deposit via SchoolMoney  (by 18/3/25) 
 

 
 
Name of child: ……………………………………….………………..   Class: ………………………………. 
 

 
Parent’s Name: …………………………………………………. 
 

 

SLIP MUST BE RETURNED & DEPOSIT PAID BY TUESDAY 18th MARCH 

 

 


